
July City Planning Board Meeting 
CANCELED 

The July 20th City Planning Board Meeting has been canceled, as there is no 
new business for the board to discuss. The board will reconvene in August. 

For more information contact Jim Woodhull at (406) 222-4903 
or jwoodhull@livingstonmontana.org 

Faith Kinnick 
City of Livingston 
07/15/2022 
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